
Event Registration Warning 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to remind you that your registration 

for the upcoming [Event Name] is currently overdue. The event is scheduled to take place on 

[Event Date] at [Event Location]. 

Please complete your registration by [New Registration Deadline] to ensure your participation 

and avoid any inconvenience. It is important to us that you are able to take part in this event, and 

timely registration helps us in organizing everything effectively. 

If you have already submitted your registration, please disregard this notice. Otherwise, kindly 

visit [Registration Link] to complete your registration. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


